RECEIVED AND AUTHORIZED

MEMORANDUM o No T AR

4/26/2022

The City of
OKLAHOMA CITY

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Craig Freeman, City Manager

Receive Consultant Review Committee Report, Project MC-0696, Traffic Engineering Services;
and authorizing negotiation of a contract. Wards 1, 2, 3,4, 5, 6, 7 and 8.

Location:
Citywide

Background:

The City and its beneficiary trusts periodically require the services of a Traffic Engineer. The
Engineer will perform traffic studies and traffic-related engineering services for various City and
trust projects. As services are required, the scope of work will be negotiated and a work order will
be issued. Services performed under this contract will be compensated using hourly rates as
indicated in the Contract.

The Public Works Department submitted the names of five firms for this project to the Consultant
Review Committee for consideration and prepared a report of the Committee’s findings. Atkins
North America, Inc. was invited, but declined to interview for this project.

Engineer:

Freese and Nichols, Inc.
Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc.
Johnson & Associates, Inc.

Olsson, Inc.

Traffic Engineering Consultants, Inc.

Engineering Fee:
To be negotiated

Estimated Construction Cost:
$1,500,000 per project

Source of Funds:
General Funds, CIP Funds, Bond Funds, Trust Funds, and MAPS Funds, Drainage Utility Funds,
Better Streets Safer City Funds



Review:
Public Works Department

Recommendation: Receive report and authorize the City Engineer to negotiate contract on this
project.




